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Proposed Amendment

1. Permitted materials were listed with better detail.
2. A clarifying statement was added regarding masonry fencing/walls and the Florida

Building Code requirements.
3. A new section regarding the use of vinyl coated welded wire as an interface to

wooden fences was added, including graphic examples.
4. A new section was added to clarify the property owners’ responsibility to remove

fencing/walls from City easements at the request of the City.
5. Pool fencing requirements are specific in the Building Code, therefore there is no

need for them to be in the Zoning Code. This section was replaced with a statement
to meet Building Code requirements.

6. Language was added to clarify what is permitted to be used for fences as
landscaping treatments in the area extending from the front building line.

7.   Subsection K was removed as application regulations will be in the Building Code       
and do not need to be repeated in the Zoning Code. 











Recommendation

The Planning and Zoning Board recommended 
approval at their regular meeting of January 4, 
2022.


